
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

WORKSHOP MINUTES

APRIL 8th, 2019
The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Workshop Meeting on Monday, April 8th, 2019 at 7:30 PM.

All five Board members were present: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Mark D’Agostino, Linda Eurich and Paul Coughlin. 
The Town Board briefly went over items on their agenda for the Thursday, April 11th meeting: chlorine bids, appointment of new B.A.R. member, a veterans’ liaison, WIC, Grange Month proclamation, Medicare part B reimbursement, NYS Shared services with the DOT, Bulls Head Road bridge update, a school budget presentation and approval of the March Minutes.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to close the workshop meeting at 7:50pm and go into an Executive Session regarding contract negotiations and a personnel issue.  Motion carried with all in favor.
The Board members exited their Executive Session at 8:20pm, and with no action taken, adjourned the meeting on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Linda Eurich.  Motion carried with all in favor. 
_______________________________

Ritamary Bell, Town Clerk

